[bookmark: _GoBack]From: 9313351 headteacher.3351 
Sent: 04 May 2016 14:26
To: Matthew Parry
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dear Matthew

Thank you for listening to my concerns regarding the proposed development on White Post Road. As discussed during our phonecall, my primary concerns are the safety of the children (both during the development building and afterwards if there is no safe parking for parents) and the provision for parents to park and then get their children into school for the start of the day. As mentioned, there is a short window of opportunity during morning drop off.

I have attached the letter from my parent governor - this letter represents the views of all governors. 
Kind regards
Jane 


Mrs Jane Ridley
Headteacher and School Intervention Leader
Bishop-Loveday CE Primary School

